
From:
To: Great Yarmouth Third River Crossing
Subject: 3rd river crossing
Date: 27 September 2019 16:52:52

Dear sir
Following the concerns voiced by ourselves from Afordable Cars at the open floor meeting on October the 24th about the current traffic and parking along southgates road, I have attached a couple of photos taken at random that will highlight a typical day along this stretch of road.
Yours sincerely 
Ian Blyth
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